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Tuesday 16th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Change to the school day, now 8:30 a.m. to 3:15 p.m. 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to share the outcome of our recent consultation regarding 
the extension of the school day, so that we are compliant with the 32.5 hour a week. We received 
valuable feedback from 17 respondents, spanning from EYFS to Year 6. The majority of responses 
came from EYFS parents. 

I am pleased to inform you that the vast majority of parents expressed agreement with the proposed 
changes to the school day. As you may be aware, this adjustment is a legal requirement outlined in 
the government’s white paper, and it will be enforced starting from September 2024. 

Therefore, after careful consideration, we have decided to implement the new timings. The school 
day will now finish at 3:15 pm instead of 3:10 pm. While we understand that it is impossible to please 
everyone, we have prioritised the majority decision in this matter. 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. We look forward to continuing our 
partnership as we strive to provide the best educational experience for our pupils. 

Kind regards, 

 

Stuart Mallott 
Principal 
 


